
 
 

To: All DTE Shippers and EUT Gas Suppliers 

Today’s Date:   07/14/2025 

Notice Effective Date:   07/15/2025 

 

Planned System Maintenance - COMPLETE: June 30 – July 15, 2025 
 

The DTE planned pipeline ILI Assessment during the period of June 30th  to 

approximately July 15th, 2025 is now complete. Effective Gas Day 15 – Timely Cycle 

Storage Injections and EUT Deliveries should return to normal operations. 

 

Reminder of Planned System Maintenance: June 30 – July 15, 2025 
 
Effective Gas Day 6/30 - Timely Cycle until Gas Day 7/15 – Intraday 3 Cycle, DTE Gas 
Operations are expected to be constrained due to a planned pipeline ILI assessment 
which may impact Storage Injections and EUT Deliveries. 
 

 
 
Gas delivered to #9036 DTE GAS COMPANY STORAGE INJ, #9501 IBS (INJ), #9525 
BALANCING INJ (DEL), and EUT customers may be restricted. 
 
Gas received at #9038 WILLOW RUN – REC, #9219 NEXUS-YPSILANTI RECEIPT, 
and #9028 – PEPL/DTE GAS CO-REC may be restricted.  
 
We appreciate your assistance and support during these constrained operations. DTE 
Gas requests that customers proactively watch for updated Operational Notices on 
DTE’s eNominator System, Gas Noms Webpage, and direct emails.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Account Manager. 
 
For scheduling questions, please contact Gas Nominations at 1-833-383-6667. 
 


